Dear Productivity Commission,

I am a single mother on the disability support pension who also works as much as possible as a speech language pathologist. I am 49 years of age.

Whilst I don't have a relative working in the industry, I dearly don't want another batch of men unemployed (and women who may work there). I'm sick of coal being dug from our country and would like other industry that is more sustainable grow, instead of people losing jobs, hope and futures.

This cannot benefit any Australian to lose our auto industry. It can only be a loss. Unemployment rises and so does the cost to the country. Self-esteem and hope fall.

This is very important to me. I feel Australia needs this industry to grow, not to become extinct. Please help these industries. Julia Gillard did, now we need the LNPs to come to the table.

Kind Regards, Janis Meyers